## Board of Selectmen P.O. Box 30 North Clarendon, Vermont 05759

TOWN OF CLARENDON, VERMONT

POLICY

SAND FROM TOWN SUPPLY

It is the policy of the Town of Clarendon to allow residents of Clarendon to take small amounts of sand/salt from the available stores for use on personal driveways, walks, etc. by the pail. There will be no pickup trucks loaded or sand taken for commercial purposes. The sand will be available based upon the discretion of the Board of Selectmen.

[This policy was established by the Clarendon Board of Selectmen at their Selectmen's meeting held on Monday, November 28, 1994]

Posted: December 2, 1994

Attest: Linda Tromblech Administrative Assistant